
Year 2 Newsletter – Week Ending Friday 24th January 2020 

Have a lovely weekend - Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones  

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, our focus has been on the Ed Vere book ‘Mr Big’. The children have practised using conjunctions to extend their sentences as well as learning about 
the different types of adverbs. They have sorted adverbs into when, where and how groups before using them as sentence openers. In Maths, we have been 

learning how to create and interpret both pictograms and block diagrams before completing a statistics test to finish this topic. 
re 

Reminders 

Forest Rangers – There will not be any 

further Forest Ranger sessions this half term 

due the site being damaged from the amount 

of rain we’ve had. Fingers crossed we can re-

commence these sessions after half term1 

Matheltics / Spellodrome - Tasks are set at 

the start of each week and children are 

expected to complete these tasks which link to 

our Maths learning. Spellodrome uses the same 

log in details and the children are expected to 

achieve 500 points practising the Year Two 

spelling rules and common exception words. 

 

 

 

Cadbury World Trip 

On Monday 30th March, Year Two are off to Cadbury World! 

The children have all been sent home with a letter giving further 

information. Please refer to this for consent/payment information. 

 

Spellings 
Spellings should be practised in preparation for our test each Friday. 
There are pages to carry out the look, say, cover, write, check 
process in your child’s homework log. Spellings for this week are: 
 
hottest     wettest     biggest      slimmer     madder      fitter 
 
 
 

 


